
What can a Leave voter do to expedite
our departure from the EU?

Many who write into this site are keen to leave the EU. They often write in
condemning  most of the current elected politicians, and either make no
positive suggestions on what to do or ask Parliament or the Conservative
party  to do things for which there is no majority. Today I would like to
make a suggestion. In a Parliamentary democracy it is of course the prime
duty of elected people to lead the debate and to make the  decisions only
Parliament and Councils can make, but it is also crucial to a successful
democracy that the public are engaged and public opinion is  an important
part of the democratic process.

The first thing all Conservative supporters can do is to reply to the letter
they have received from the Prime Minister. They could make clear to her that
the draft Withdrawal Agreement and the Chequers style Future Partnership do
not give us back control of our laws, our borders and our money as required
by the majority in the referendum vote, as they tell me on this site. They
should urge her to move on from the Chequers proposal, which the EU does not
accept anyway. She should now table a comprehensive Free Trade Agreement and
complete preparations for leaving on WTO terms with no Withdrawal Agreement.
She should make this clear to the EU that that is now the UK’s intention.

Anyone with a vote in the UK can also write to their own MP and stress to
them they find the Chequers proposals and draft Withdrawal Agreement
unacceptable, and urge them to oppose them. If the MP has already stated
their opposition you could even write to them and offer  support for the
stance they have taken.

Anyone can also let the media know by ringing phone ins, writing letters to
papers and putting out messages on social media that they oppose Chequers and
oppose the draft Withdrawal Agreement. The people made this wise decision to
leave. The people now have to help deliver it in the face of opposition from
some in  big business, Parliament and the civil service. The opponents of
Brexit  need to be reminded the people meant their decision and intend it to
happen in a timely and positive way.
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